
 

 

10th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We had an excellent first day of students bringing face coverings into school and wearing them at the agreed 

times. Thank you so much for your full support with this, in trying to limit the spread of the virus. 

 

Just a reminder please that we have clearly stated that students must wear a plain colour face covering made 

from a material that is comfortable and breathable, such as cotton. Bandanas, scarves or face masks with 

lettering and logos should not be worn. 

 

Please can we ask that students also bring a spare face covering to school each day, in case theirs breaks or 

they lose or forget it.  (They may want to keep this in their school bag in a plastic bag). This is particularly 

helpful where students are using disposable face coverings, as sometimes they can break fairly easily. Thank 

you. 

 

From now on, to avoid any confusion, we are asking students to have their face covering on from the gates as 

they enter school and to have their face covering on to the gates as they leave school. 

 

Thank you for your on-going support at this challenging time. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

P.Kelly 

 

Headteacher 


